
Notice No. 235     Date: 28.09.2024 

This is to notify for general information that the standalone online admission process of this college 

will be closed on 29.09.2024 at 11:59 p.m. for the sake of successful completion of UG Registration 

process 2024 (as per the university guidelines for UG Registration 2024). 

All concerned will please note. 

By Order  
Principal & Secretary 

Mahishadal Girls’ College 
 


